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Hello Chair Lieber, Vice-Chair Knopp, and members of the committee, 

 

Please support HB 4130 to strengthen the ban on the corporate practice of medicine 

to help safeguard patient interests and physician independence.  Please keep our 

medical decisions in the hands of medical professionals. 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Fisher 


